
WEST BOROUGH 
Monday 11th November 2019 

Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 
Dates for 
November 
W/c 11th 
& 18th Year 6 Bikeability 
13th Year 5 Residential Trip to Carroty  
 Wood 
13th New Year R Open Day 9:30am 
14th New Year R Open Day 2:00pm & 
 7:00pm 
15th Children in Need Day  
18th PTFA Meeting 7pm 
19th Year 5 Dance Workshop  
20th Year 5 Drama Workshop 
22nd PTFA wear own bottoms for  
 donation of chocolate 
29th PTFA Non school uniform day for  
 donation of bottles 

December 
1st PTFA Christmas Fair 12pm—3pm 
6th Year 5 Panto at Maplesden Noakes 
9th Yr 1 & 2 Christmas Performance 2pm 
10th Yr 1 & 2 Christmas Performance 
 10am 
10th Yr 5 & 6 Christmas Concert 2pm 
11th Yr 3 & 4 Christingle 10:30am 
11th Yr R Christmas Production 2:30pm 
12th Yr 4 Trip to Canterbury Cathedral 
12th Nursery Christmas Sing-a-long 
 2:30pm 
13th PTFA Christmas Shop 
16th Proud of You Event 
17th Christmas Jumper Day 
17th Christmas Dinner 
17th  Last Day of Term 2 
18th Inset Day—SCHOOL CLOSED 

January  
6th  First Day of Term 3 

Headteacher’s Blog 

Term 2 is now in full 
swing!  

It was wonderful to see so many of you during 
TLCs last week. I hope you feel more informed 
about your children’s learning. If you missed 
your appointment, or could not make it, 
please make a time with your child’s teacher. 

Term 2 is always a busy term, especially the 

lead up to Christmas, however, we keep the 
festivities to a minimum and ensure            
children's’ learning and routines aren’t affect-
ed. I do look forward to seeing you at the 
children’s performances. Don’t forget to book 
your seats via ParentMail. 

I’m delighted to share the 
news that Mrs Lang had a 

baby girl last week - 15 

hours after going on   
Maternity Leave! 

Sophia was born on 2nd  
November and weighed 
7lb 2oz. Mother and baby 
are doing well and we 

look forward to seeing them both very soon! 

A huge thank you to all those parents who        

donated to our Defibrillator Fund during our 
non-school uniform day last month. So far we 
have raised £400! We have also asked the 
community who use our school for lettings for 
donations and therefore hope to purchase 
one by the end of the term. 



Please return all school photo 
orders to the school office by 

Friday 22nd  
November 

Friday 15th November 
Children can wear something spotty, stripy or 
Children in Need themed instead of their school 
uniform. This is in return for a donation of a  
silver coin.  
There will also be a book sale run by the                
Ambassadors during the school day, when    
children can come and buy a book for 50p. All 
proceeds will go to Children in Need. If your 
child wishes to buy a book from the sale, please 
can they bring their 50p into  
school on 15th November in a clearly  
named envelope.  
(If you are donating any books they  
need to be taken to their classroom  
on 14th November)  




